
I can’t quite believe that this year has come and gone! Year 2 have worked so hard and I 

have loved getting to know each and every single one of them over this last year.  

Our summer term has been great fun! We built our Great Fire of London houses and set 

them alight. We taught the children the song ‘London’s burning’ and sang it whilst we 

watched our precious houses burn.  

 

 

We read the stories ‘Leaf’ 

and ‘Claude in the City’ which we loved. We learnt 

about global warming, polar bears, leaflets, interviews and newspaper articles. The children 

worked so hard! 

We have also made our egg box vehicles which the children loved and we are finishing them 

off this week! 

Finally, we had a wonderful week for our 

sports week. We completed lots of different 

activities; we did football, went on a walk, 

gymnastics, Munchkins and we ended with 

an exhausting, hot sports day on the Friday! 

The children all worked hard as a team and 

they did very well.  

I am so proud of Year 2! Have a wonderful 

summer and we shall see you soon. 

Mrs Martin 


